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Ann Molitor:

As we discussed, this is being drafted before the bill is in the Senate because it may go
through both houses today.  It is possible that action by the Assembly will cause this
amendment to be improperly drafted.  If you have any questions about this when the
bill gets to the Senate, please let me know.
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